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January 4, 2005

Mayor Peter Kelly and Members of
Halifax Regional Council

Dear Mayor and Councillors:

This letter results from a resolution of the Peninsula Community Council on December 13, 2004.
Peninsula Community Council, on the recommendation of the District 12 PAC, requests that
consideration be given to the establishment of a Task Force to oversee the Halifax Common.

Given that the future of the Queen Elizabeth High School site, former common lands, is now

under discussion, the District 12 PAC believe that a body to have general oversight of the
Common is appropriate. A copy of the report of the District 12 PAC regarding this matter is

attached.

Yours very truly,

HALIFAX REGIONAL MUNICIPALITY

Councillor Sheila Fougere
Chair, Peninsula Community Council



